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1. Vocations  

 

Update from Fr. Terry Brock, Vocations Director: Thanks for the great response to the Diocesan 

Discernment Weekend retreat to be held on June 20-22
nd

 at Camp Morice. Parishes are asked to pray 

for those attending and to continue to highlight this event in your parish bulletin to encourage further 

participation. Another opportunity for discernment will be held at the Seminary of Christ the King in 

July. Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 
 

Seminary Live-In for Men, July 4-6, 2014: 
The next Vocation “Live-in” for Men at the Seminary of Christ the King, Mission, BC will take 

place July 4-6, 2014.  A Vocation Live-In is an opportunity for young men ages Grade 10 and up 

to meet other young men interested in the priesthood or consecrated life. During the weekend 

there are times for community prayer, daily mass and rosary, sports, discussion groups, and a tour 

of the seminary. For more information, call Fr. Terry Brock, Vocations Director at 250-635-2313. 

 

 

2. Employment Opportunities – CISPG 

 

Please post the attached employment opportunities with Catholic Independent Schools and place the 

following information in parish bulletins: 

 

Catholic Independent Schools has available teaching jobs in the communities of Prince 

Rupert, Prince George, Dawson Creek, and Kitimat beginning in September 2014.  If you are 

interested, please see our website for the job specific ads at: www.cispg.ca. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


